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COMMITTEE  

REPORT 
  

 Date: June 26, 2024 

To: Municipal Council 

cc: Kim Ramsay, Chief Administrative Officer 

From: Councillor Rhyno, Parks, Recreation & Culture Committee Chairperson 

RE: Parks, Recreation & Culture Committee Report 

The Committee held its regular meeting June 18, 2024, in Council Chambers. The following motion is coming 

forward as a result of that meeting: 

1. DISTRICT RECREATION FUNDS APPLICATIONS (INTAKE 2) FOR 2024 

 

This report brings forward District Recreation Fund (DRF) recommendations for Council consideration. The 

second intake for DRF closed April 30, 2024. Five applications have been reviewed and are being brought 

forward for consideration. Additionally, a change of scope has come in from an organization that was 

awarded funding earlier this year.  

 

Council may wish to approve funding from multiple districts where projects benefit facilities and user groups 

that service a large area of the municipality. This report notes under each project where other districts 

have contributed to previous years’ projects. 

 

The Parks, Recreation and Culture Committee recommends that Council direct staff to prepare a report 

with respect to current policies on funding playground development and suggestions for policy 

improvement. 

As Chair of the Committee, I so move. 

The Parks, Recreation and Culture Committee recommends that Council approve District Recreation 

Funding 2024/2025 (intake 2): 

Applicant 
Funding 

Amount 

Corridor Minor Ball   

District 1 $3,333  

District 2 $3,333  

District 7 $3,333  

District 10 $8,814  

Total: $18,814  

Riverview United Church   

District 1 $5,000  

District 2 $10,000  

District 7 $5,000  
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Total: $20,000  

Milford Recreation Association   

District 2 $6,313  

District 3 $6,313  

District 7 $6,313  

Total: $18,940  

Uniacke Legion   

District 8 $2,694  

District 9 $2,694  

Total: $5,388  

Enfield RFC   

District 2 $ 7,000 

District 1  $8,000 

District 10 $15,000 

Total: $30,000 

 

And, that Council approve removing 1st intake funding for Corridor Minor Ball under Motion C24(93) and 

approve funding as part of 2nd intake as included above. 

 

As Chair of the Committee, I so move. 

As Chair of the Committee, I move the adoption of this report. 


